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FLYER

September 18

Principal Coffee

B:15-9:00

September 19

Open House

5-6

Back to School BBQ

6-7

September 26

Early Release

11:30 Dismissal

No Burlington Kids

October 3

PTO Meeting

6:30

October 18

NO School

October 24

Book Fair & Community

Dinner

5-7

JoHN J. FLYNN ELEMENTARY 864-8478 WWW.BSDVT.oRG

Flynntastic Community,

We are off to a great start! The Flynn staff is doing an amazingjob welcoming
students and preparing them for the year ahead. I have had the great pleasure of
walking through classrooms and engaging with students
also have had the pleasure of getting to know our
Flynntastic students by spending time with them during
their scheduled recess and lunch.

One of the things we have been reviewing during my
classroom visits is our school expectations: being
responsible, being respectful and being safe. During my
classroom visits students were able to discuss in detail
what each expectation looks like and feels like.

I am so proud of the work our students have done in a very short time . Keep up
the good workl

On another note, one area we are in need of assistance with is at drop off and
pick up. To ensure students' safety please review the following ;

The South Parking (Starr Farm Road) lot is a drop-off parking lot. Please do
not park in the fire lane. Staff will be outside to assist you dropping off your
student and make sure they get into school safely.

Please do not park at Birchwood Nursing Home. They need allthe parking
slots they have for staff.

lf all parking lots are full you may temporarily park in the 15 minutes parking
spaces in the front of the building.

Also please be mindful that at the beginning and the end of the day we have
buses in the front of the building loading students on and off the bus. Please
proceed with caution if you are pulling in during those times.

Please do not park behind the buses or in the bus lane. We need as much
space as possible when all 3 buses pull in.
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By working together we can keep our Flynntastic students safe
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Fall Harvest at the Flynn School Community Garden!

Our students and staff have been working hard for many
rnonths to design, create, plant and maintain a beautiful school
galden. Finally, all of our hard work has paid off. We have
many varieties of vegetables ready to be eaten.

On Tuesday, September l7'n at 3:00 we will have FREE
Vegetables and packs of seeds available to anyone that is
interested. The students will have a table set up in the North
playground/ blacktop area.

On Thursday, September 19* students will be serving a very light snack to anyone that comes to the
School Open House.

Thank you to all of the community members that have supported us with their knowledge and hard work
to make this exciting opportunity happen for our students.

Donations will be accepted to help support the garden and kitchen cart.
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tHncipal
Wednesday, September 18th 8:15 -9:00

Library

JJ Flynn's Annual Open House
Thursday, September 1 9th

Open House - 5:00- 6:00
BBQ- 6:00- 7:00

lf you have questions or would like to volunteer to set up or clean up please email
f I yn n sch oolpt_o @ gm a i L. co m

Our Computer Lab will be open during the open house to allow you to complete

the Annual Student Update
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Lost and Found

We have a number of items in the lost and found which is located by the cafeteria . Please feelfree to
come in and check it out!

Willy Wonka School Play

It's time to sign up for this year's production of Willy Wonka. All 4th and 5th graders are invited to

sign up to be part of the cast or backstage crew.

3rd graders are invited to sign up to be a member of the Chorus.

lf interested sign up with your classroom teacher.

tI[nAh{
School Crossinq Guards Wanted

No Experience Necessary Will Train

$28.39 per Day

$141.94 per Week

Approximately 7.5 Hours per Week.

Apply at

http s. //www. g ove rn m e ntj o b s. co m/ca ree rs/b u rl i n gto n vt
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lce Hockey... For Kids!
The 2019-2020 season is upon us. Our first skate
is scheduled for mid- October so there is plenty of
time to sign up! Visit our website for more info and

to sign up.

REGISTER TODAY!
www.bahabobcats.com

- b

lnitiation: New skaters learning the basics of skating, ages 3-8, 1

hour of ice per week
House Mites: Able to skate independently, learning the basics of
hockey, ages 4-8,2 hours per week
Cross lce: Stronger skaters, able to move the puck, plays cross ice
games, ages 5-8, 3-4 sessions per week including games
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SafefuofFire Safety
Central
$uU.S.
Suite 6oo
Barre, VT o564t-z3gt
www. FireS afety.Vermont. Gov

i"-ffirr [phone] or
tfaxl

We need your STUDENT ARTISTS for the

2020 Robert Howe Fire Safety Calendar

We need your help to assist students in creating fire safety messages this year by participating in th.e 29th

annual Robert Howe Calendar Program organized by the Vermont Department of Public Safety, Division of Fire

Safety. The distributed calendars will send fire safety messages and reminders to thousands of homes across

the State of Vermont and provides a focused learning experience when the children create fire safety posters

for the calendar.

Once the Division receives the artwork from allthe schools, a team of judges then selects 12 posters based on

each month's designated fire safety message and one poster for the cover to be included in the 29th Annual

2020 Calendar. Once printed, thousands of calendars are then delivered to schools throughout the State of
Vermont. The Fire Safety Calendar Program and its integrated messages typically goes hand and hand with
many localfire safety programs.

Fire Prevention Week is October 6th through October 12th, 2019. The focus of Fire Prevention Week is to
make fire safety a part of daily life throughout the year and the calendar helps coordinate fire prevention

topics for each month. Schools and Home-Schooled students can work on the posters before or after fire
prevention week, depending on the individual teacher's schedule. The finished posters must be mailed to the

CentralOffice ordropped offat one of the Division's RegionalOffices by October 1,8,2019. The postercontest

rs open to all third srade students

Educators have advised that third grade students are at a good point in their development to understand and

promote the issues regarding fire safety. Poster topics should be selected from the themes listed below. Art
teachers recommend that big, bold, designs and messages show up the best and attract the interest of the

students.

For additional information on the Robert Howe Fire Safety Calendor Program, or to get involved in supporting

the program as a sponsor, contact the Division of Fire Safety, Berlin Office, at 1-800-640-2106 or on our

website atfiresafety.vermont.gov. lf yourschool has participated in the past; we lookforward to seeing allthe
new artwork. lf your school is new to this program and you need some additional information or suggestions,

please do not hesitate to contact us. We have a team of enthusiastic staff ready to answer your questions and

help in any way we can. Thank you for your help with this important program.
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